
 
 

Term 2 Week 5  2018                                                                              Principal:  Jenni McKeon 

Tumbulgum Public School 

Trivia Night 
The Tumbulgum Community Association have been very 
supportive of the school’s employment of a Student 
Wellbeing Officer. We are well on our way to reaching our 
$7000 fundraising target and to help us along our way, the 
TCA have organised a Trivia Night for Tuesday 17th July. This 
promises to be a great fun night, with prizes and raffles. See 
the notice below.  

School Hats 
A number of students do not have school hats. We don’t 
want anyone missing out on any fun activities in the sun 
because they don’t have a hat, so please make sure they 
have a broad brimmed or bucket hat in bottle green.  
 

Brisbane Excursion 
We still have a number of outstanding notes for our 
Brisbane excursion. We have attached a copy of the note to 

the newsletter so you can get it back to us as soon as 
possible.  
 

Teacher Lesson Observation Project 
The teachers are excited to be part of a professional learning 
project that is running across the S8 group of schools.  This 
involves joint lesson construction and then teaching and 
observing other teachers implement the lesson in different 
schools. We are particularly focusing on catering to 
individual student needs in mathematics. It means we will 
have some guest teachers at our school in the coming 
weeks.   
 

Kindergarten 2019 

If you have children ready for school in 2019, we’d love to 
get your applications in so that we can contact you when we 
have fixed dates for our orientation program. 
 

Preschool programs 

As part of our Student Wellbeing program, we are looking to 
bring back playgroup and run a kinder music program. We 
would love to know if you can come along and any 
suggestions you have for these. Let us know by catching us 
at the gate, or dropping us a quick line. 

 
 
Jenni McKeon  - Principal 

 

Caring 
Learning Growing 

11 Fawcett Street, Tumbulgum 2490      

Phone: 0266 766 237    Fax: 0266 766 149 

Email: tumbulgum-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au     

Website: www.tumbulgum-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

TERM 1 2018 

Term 2 

Week 6 

Teacher lesson observation project begins. 

Term 2  

Week 7 

Tuesday 12 June—FNC Dance Concert. 7pm

-8:15pm 

Rehearsal bus leaves school 8:00am 

Term 2 

Week  9  

Tuesday 26 June—Brisbane Excursion 8am-

5pm 

Term 2 

Week 10 

Friday 6 July 2018.—Last day of term 
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On Friday Lucas Proudfoot visited our school. Lucas is a very funny 

author and performer who grew up locally. He told us about his books 

and how he wrote them. He did nine drafts! We got to dance, play the 

didgeridoo and the drum. It was fun! It was even fun when he got us to 

write. He got us to pick two things we could see around us and then 

one completely random thing. We wrote our own funny stories. We’re 

still working on them in class to make them even better. It was great to 

have him visit. We hope he comes back soon! - Dylan 


